
 

8 October 2019 
 
Erika Mann, Co-Chair 
Ching Chiao, Co-Chair 
Cross Community Working Group on new gTLD Auction Proceeds (CCWG-AP) 
 
Dear Erika and Ching, 
  
I am writing to inform you of changes of Board liaisons to the CCWG-AP. 
 
Becky Burr and Maarten Botterman  
As you are aware, Maarten will succeed me as ICANN Board Chair at the end of our upcoming 
ICANN66 meeting in Montréal and will therefore be stepping down as Board Liaison to the CCWG-
AP.  Becky will also be transitioning away from this role, owing to new Board commitments.    
  
Sarah Deutsch and Danko Jevtović 
Based on the recommendation of the Board Governance Committee, the ICANN Board has 
appointed Sarah and Danko as the new Board Liaisons to the CCWG-AP. 
  
Maarten will be stepping down on 7 November 2019 and Becky will rotate off once Sarah and Danko 
are fully up-to-speed to ensure there is no break in continuity on this important ongoing work. 
 
The Board very much values the spirit of collaboration between the CCWG-AP and the Board Liaisons 
and, in order to ensure a smooth transition, we would like for Sarah and Danko to be added to the 
CCWG-AP mailing lists and meetings as soon as is possible. 
 
I wish to take this opportunity to thank Becky and Maarten for their dedication and hard work, and 
to extend my best wishes to Sarah and Danko.  
 
  
Best regards, 
 

 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 


